
Testimony For HB0945 
 

Honorable Delegates 
 
I support altering, from the last Tuesday in June to the fourth Tuesday in June, the date for the 
primary election in the year of the gubernatorial election. 

The fiscal and policy note did not state why the change was being requested.  Looking at the bill 
I saw that the Presidential primary election is held on the fourth Tuesday in April and the City 
primary election is held on the fourth Tuesday in April, so it seems changing to the fourth 
Tuesday in June for the gubernatorial primary appears to be a change to achieve consistency. 

Please enter a favorable report for HB0945. 
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